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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BOLIVIA CALLING FOR
A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

Washington, D.C., October 13, 2003

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request that you be so kind as to call a special meeting of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States to present its distinguished membership for consideration a draft resolution on the unfortunate events that have taken place in Bolivia in recent days.


At that meeting, I wish to report to the Council on the emergency situation that my country is currently undergoing, a situation that is endangering stability and the democratic institutional framework in Bolivia.
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Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Maria Tamayo-Arnal


Ambassador, Permanent Representative

Ambassador Salvador Rodezno Fuentes

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D. C.
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